Aviso n.º 298 - GP/TCU

Brasília, March 25, 2009.

Dear Member of the PSC Steering Committee,

In cooperation with Mr. Henrik Otbo, Chair of the Professional Standards Committee, I am pleased to invite you to the 6<sup>th</sup> PSC Steering Committee Meeting, to be held in Brasília, Brazil, from June 17<sup>th</sup> to 19<sup>th</sup>, 2009.

A draft agenda prepared by the PSC Secretariat is attached. It is open to your suggestions regarding the inclusion of other items. The draft agenda will be available on the PSC webpage, together with all material relevant to the meeting (http://psc.rigsrevisionen.dk).

In addition, I am sending a registration form together with some general information regarding the event. Please return the completed form by May 15<sup>th</sup>.

Any questions about the organization of the meeting may be addressed to Mr. Omir Lavinas, Head of the International Relations Office of the Brazilian Court of Audit (phone +5561 33167256 / e-mail <a href="mailto:arint@tcu.gov.br">arint@tcu.gov.br</a>).

I look forward to welcoming you here in Brasília.

Yours sincerely,

Minister UBIRATAN AGUIAR

President

Brazilian Court of Audit